CDC Director Dr. Mandy Cohen Mandy Cohen on speaking in front of board showing Learn the Signs. Act
Early poster board

Dr. Mandy Cohen: Hi young families, it's Mandy Cohen, And | wanted to let you know

about a free app that families can use to track

the development of your kids.

Video showing mother and son looking at phone with their pediatrician

Dr. Mandy Cohen: We all want to make sure our kids are growing up healthy and meeting those
milestones. So go and download on the App Store right now a CDC milestone tracker, and it'll help you
track those milestones and talk about it with your pediatrician. Okay. Stay well everyone.

Image showing that the Learn the Signs. Act Early. app is available in the App store.



